
 
 
 
 
 

 
The National Household Travel Survey is conducted every 5-7 years to help us 
understand the transportation needs in communities across the country. 
 
About a week ago, we sent you a letter asking for your help with this important survey. If 
you have already responded, thank you! If not, there’s still time. Sharing your travel 
experiences will help shape the direction of future transportation improvements. 
 
To get started, please complete and mail back the brief survey from the package 
that we sent you last week. We will then ask your household to record their travel for a 
single day. No matter how much or how little you travel, your experiences are important. 

 
If you did not receive a package, or if you have other 
questions about the survey, please visit our website 
at www.NationalHouseholdTravelSurvey.com or call 
us at 1-855-350-NHTS (6487).  

Your travel experiences 
are important. 

Para obtener más información sobre este estudio, 
por favor visite nuestro sitio web en 
www.NationalHouseholdTravelSurvey.com/Spanish. 
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OFFICIAL BUSINESS 

The National Household Travel Survey is sponsored by the U.S. Department of Transportation. 
 


